
From: Susan Sales <Susan.Sales@huttcity.govt.nz> on behalf of Susan Sales 

Sent on: Thursday, January 13, 2022 8:11:55 PM 

To:  

Subject: LGOIMA request for information - LGOIMA2021-0001 - 

    

Dear Corrinne, 

Thank you for your enquiry.  I can advise that Hutt City Council received an 

application for a 224C for 64 Waipounamu Drive and undertook an inspection last 

year.  

The inspection noted a number of minor non-compliances that needed to be 

resolved, and the owner’s engineer has been advised of these.  The Council has not 

yet received their response to confirm if the non-compliances are now complied 

with. 

As we have not yet received their reply, at this stage the Council cannot estimate 

how long it will be before we can do our sign off.  Once the Council receives 

evidence that everything is complied with, we will check and sign off, promptly. 

We recommend that you contact the owner or their agents to find out more.   

Ngā mihi 

Susan Sales 

Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor 

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand 
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 

 




